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See you in September, Sage Comunity!!See you in September, Sage Comunity!!

MESSAGE from our school head:

As your Headmaster, I want you to know that at Sage College we will always be willing to listen to you, help you in
this journey and learn from you,  Finally, we would like you to know you to know that we admire each one of you
and that it is a true honour to be part of your present, to think that we will be part of your future and that we will
look back at our past, saying "together we made it possible"

Dear Sage students, parents and staff, have a great summer and see you back in September! Mr Wickham

Dear Sage College Community,
We made it possible!! We can all congratulate ourselves for this supreme example of
collaboration, resilience and support that this year has been for all the Sage College
Community. I would like to thank everyone but especially direct my words to our
students,  the unexpected heroes of this year. For being an example of improvement,
for your perseverance and for your smiles always throughout this complex year. You
have been put in bubbles, you have had to distance yourselves from your friends, from
your teachers, we have not been able to shake hands when we have recognised
excellence in your work, you have had to wash your hands fifty times and you have
eaten while looking at a plastic screen instead of your friends. You have had to quickly
update yourselves with the new technological tools and you have excelled, much better
than us, adults. You are better, stronger and more prepared than a year and a half ago,
when all this began. Throughout this year we have learned together, adults and
children, so many new things that made us better and we realized that united, as part of
a community, we will be succesful in whatever goals we set in front of us. 



B u s y  B e e s ’  R e c e p t i o n  G r a d u a t i o n
C e r e m o n y

This week we celebrated the Busy Bees completing their journey through Early Years...and moving up to
Primary School at the Reception Graduation Ceremony. It was definitely a spectacular start to our
school week and we could not have been prouder of our Busy Bees. They all confidently spoke, sang and
danced on stage in front of their parents and teachers; truly showing everyone just how ready and
prepared they are for their next phase of education. We are all buzzing for them!

 -EARLY YEARS NEWS-
 



A look back over the year…
What a year our Little Sagers have had!
All our staff feel very proud of all the children and the incredible progress every single one has made.
This week as a unit we celebrate an amazing year in Early Years and look back at some highlights from
each class.

This year has been full of experiences and sensory fun for our
Little Ducklings. They have settled into their new school, grown
in confidence and independence, and are equipped to try out
new activities and explore the world around them! We could
not be prouder of you all and we will miss you Little Ducklings
as you swim up to Nursery ❤ 

 -EARLY YEARS NEWS-
 

Pre-Nursery



The Friendly Frogs have had a year full of
adventures and new experiences… and we are
nearly reaching the finishing line!

These ten months have been an intense learning
journey where they have acquired a variety of
skills, developed friendship and good relationships
with all the adults who have surrounded them,
become more autonomous and independent,
started to make their own choices and, the most
important thing for us, learnt some relevant
lessons and values for life.

Although it has been a very difficult year for them,
they have treasured precious moments and made
memories that will last in their hearts forever.

 -EARLY YEARS NEWS-
 

Nursery



This week The Busy Bees, brought their amazing
journey in early years to a close with their
Graduation Ceremony. 
They talked about some of their favourite
experiences… bicycle day, learning to write letters,
learning to read, playing on the outdoor castle,
visiting the Bee Farm, telling their parents all
about their learning journal on Book Look Day,
Sports Day, the Halloween Party and many more
exciting adventures. 
Now the Busy Bees are ready to begin their next
journey into Primary. Ms Zaida and Ms Yvonne
are going to miss you. We wish you all the success
and happiness on this new and exciting journey.

 -EARLY YEARS NEWS-
 

reception



Dear Sage Families,

I would like to take the opportunity to thank you all for your
continued and amazing support throughout the years. It has been an
absolute pleasure being part of a wonderful community, teaching such
incredible children, working alongside amazing educators and leading
with great leaders. I am proud to have been part of the Sage
Journey for 4 years as a teacher, a leader and a parent. It was
with difficulty the decision was made to return to Australia due to
family reasons, however, I greatly look forward to my return and being
part of the amazing future and project that awaits us. Thank you
again to everyone, myself and my family will miss you whilst we are
away, yet we are excited for the future. Have a lovely summer, live,
laugh and enjoy the sunshine!
Hooroo (Australian for goodbye) for now…

This week, year 6 experienced one of
the most magical days in their entire
primary career at Sage College - their
very own graduation. It was an
evening full of laughter, tears and
reminiscing as both students and
teachers reflected on their learning
journey since they joined us. For
many of them, as we saw on the
montage video, that was in pre-
nursery, 9 years ago!!!
 
Needless to say, this very special year
group with their bright smiles,
energy and passion for learning, will
be sorely missed. We wish them all
the best in the next stage of their
school careers and cannot wait to
watch these amazing young people
flourish and achieve all they are
capable of.

 -PRIMARY NEWS-
 

Y6 graduation!!

Message from Ms Sawyer



Students had a great time on Tuesday celebrating all of the
wonderful talent that we have here at school. With acts from

year 1 all the way up to year 10, we watched clowns, gymnasts,
bands, musicians and more. We were, of course, joined by our

four judges, including the infamous Evil Evelyn who was her
usual mean and cruel persona.

 
Perhaps the highlight of the show was a special appearance
from our very own teachers; Mr Wickham, Mr Gomez and

guest star (ex music teacher) Mr Piñero who played an amazing
set which the crowd went wild for!- a spectacular end to a

wonderful morning.

 -PRIMARY NEWS-
 

SAGE HAS GOT TALENT



KS1
Year 1 and 2 had a fantastic time at the beach on Wednesday! In the
morning they were split into small groups and completed an
orientation challenge in the pine woods, ascended a great wall, did a
bit of target practice in archery and got rather wet in the tunnel of
water challenge. In the afternoon they had a great time paddling
and swimming in the sea and managed to find some fantastic
treasures from the deep.

KS2
What a lovely day we spent at Puerto Sherry! Children in KS2 had a
fabulous time doing water activities such as Canoeing, Giant Paddle
surf and a trip in a Zodiac.
They have a great time developing their swimming skills and the
most important thing , they have a good time with their friends and
teachers. Afterwards, we went to the beach where they had lunch
and continued treasuring moments with their friends that they will
never forget. 

 -PRIMARY NEWS-
 

PUERTO SHERRY ADVENTURE TRIP



Tryp 
Last Friday KS3 students had an amazing time at ISLA
MÁGICA, the popular 16th-century-themed amusement
park in Seville. Students and teachers alike enjoyed
thrilling rides and attractions --including the Jaguar, the
first inverted roller coaster in Spain, or El Desafío, a 68
metre high freefall that recreates an ancient Arab minaret.
High temperatures were not a problem, since they had the
opportunity to cool off on several water rides, like the log
flume (the Anaconda), a splash ride with a drop of 15 m (the
Iguazú), and a water rapids attraction (Los Rápidos del
Orinoco). They could also watch a film in the 4-D cinema
and enjoy the different shows and parades taking place
throughout the day. A trip to remember!

 -MIDDLE SCHOOL NEWS-
 



Sage has
Got Talent

 -MIDDLE SCHOOL NEWS-
 

We had been waiting for more than a
year! On Tuesday we finally held our
traditional annual talent show, which
featured everything from singing and
dancing to playing musical instruments
to gymnastics exhibitions. Our Middle
School students did an amazing job :
Layla, Cristian, Paula, Abril, Estrella, Bea,
Iria, María José and Ariadna, all from
Year 7, shone in a memorable event. The
judges (especially Evil Evelyn) didn’t
make things easy for them…
Congratulations to them all!



 -HIGH SCHOOL NEWS-
 

About saying goodbye...we also said this to our Year 13 students this Friday. The Year 13 graduation has
been really emotional. We would like to thank families and students for all their collaboration and work
with us. Our Year 13 students start a new and exciting step, and we are sure they will be successful because
they are more than ready. Congratulations!

YEAR 13 GRADUATION



This week, we say goodbye to some of our Key
Stage 5 students who came here to have a great
experience during this difficult academic year.

Chiara and Anni in Year 12, and Nina and Bianca
in Year 13. They have shown a great commitment

to constantly improve and have been a great
addition to our groups. Thank you, good luck in
your next stage and Sage College will always be

your home.
 

 -HIGH SCHOOL NEWS-
 

This week, our High School students are
enjoying their transition days to the following
step in their educational journey. In this way,
they can start to know more about the subjects
they will have next year and the dynamics of
the next stage. We would like to thank all the
students for their collaboration and all the
teachers for their great job.

SAYING GOODBYE

TRANSITION DAYS



H O B B I E S  A N D  P A S S I O N S . . .

Hello Sage family! My name is Laura Martín and I have been part of this beautiful community for a year.
It has been an exciting adventure participating in so many areas this course; Among others, I am in
charge of the marketing and communication of the school, and I have also been a teacher of Spanish
Culture in Primary. I was born in Madrid, and there I studied Social Education and Pedagogy. After a few
years working in the social field, I realized that my true vocation was teaching, so I ended up studying
Primary Teaching. After ten years as a teacher at the International School of Madrid, I started a new
path with my family, which after a course in Switzerland has led us here, where I feel at home.

www.sagecollege.euDon´t forget to follow us!

I love spending time with my family and celebrating with those I love, and if it's near the beach, even better! I'm also really enjoying all the
plans that this beautiful province offers, and I have a very long list of restaurants, beaches, and all kinds of recommendations that my new
Cadiz friends are suggesting me. I also love decorating and redesigning spaces, and I'm having the opportunity to put it into practice at
Sage College.

MEET OUR STAFF

T H I S  W E E K . . .  Ms MartínMs Martín  
A B O U T  M E . . .

Our urban Camp has started!!
Sage College Camps has kicked off their Western Camp. Our campers are
enjoying workshops, crafts, yoga and mindfulness, pool games and endless fun
activities with Ms Bejarano and Ms Barker. If you haven't signed up yet, don't
miss your summer opportunity!


